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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Dinner Money 

 

Please can you make sure that your childs Dinner Money Account is in  

credit before having a dinner please. Failure to do so may result in your child having to 
bring in a packed lunch. 

Headteacher Awards 

 

Azlan -Year 2  For writing a What am I? riddle 

Lottie -Year 3 For fantastic work at home on column addition 

Kritika- Year  5  For a great letter of persuasion to save the rainforest 

Joey -Year 1 Good behaviour 

Isabella -Year 3  Facts about snow leopards 

Lottie C– Year 3 For fantastic work learning Phonics 

Amy F– Year 5 For learning about the Tudor Rose and Henry VII  

Amelia -Year 5 For a great letter of persuasion to save the rainforest 

Marley -Year 5 Great timetables work 

Ruby Se - Year5  Great timetables work 

Ruby Sh - Year 5  For writing Tudor jokes 

Isabella - Year 3  For making beautiful clay fruit 

Frankie -Year 4 For making a Viking longboat 

Alfie -Year 3 Adding and subtracting money 

Deshane- Year 3 -For making a mini fact file about animals 

Zachariah-Year 2 Writing about Tigerbot 

Zachary- Year 5 For a fantastic painting of King Henry VIII 

Michelle- Year 5 For making a Tudor brooch 

Mariah- Year 5  For making Tudor rings 

Archie- Year5- For making a Tudor Pillory 

   Stanley-Year 3- For making shortbread 
 
 

Books for Schools 

 

Please help us to collect the tokens from  The Sun newspaper.  

Could you also spread the word  to friends and family and help us collect 
3500 tokens to enable us to get free books for our children. 

Woodcote Green 

 

Thank you to everyone who collected the Woodcote Greenfinger vouchers. We 
raised £83.50 and look forward to spending them in the Spring. 

Individual Class Photos 

 

Just a reminder that school photos will take place on Tuesday 19th November, could  
children be in full school uniform please . 



Christmas Dinner Day 

 

If you would like your child to have a Christmas dinner on Friday 13th December, please email the 
office or call us on 0208 644-5665. 

If your child already has a dinner, you do not need to do anything. Payments for dinners should be 
made and booked in advance by Friday 29th November. 

Winter Coats, PE Kits 

 

Please can you make sure that your child comes to school in a named winter coat; we 
have had lots of children who are still not bringing their coats to school.  

Can you also make sure that your childs PE kit and trainers are in school, the office have to make 
many calls a week to parents to bring in kits. 

Weekly Attendance for week ending  Friday 8th November 2019 

 

As a school our weekly target for attendance is 96.5%. This week our attendance was 94.4%. 

Punctuality 

 

We had a 141 children late this week, parents who are persistently late will be required to attend a 
meeting with the Greenshaw Attendance Officer. Please try and get you children on time to school. 

Monday - 37 late pupils 

Tuesday -  23 late pupils 

Wednesday - 20 late pupils 

Thursday - 25 late pupils 

Friday - 36 late pupils 



Santa Claus is coming to town…. 

 

 

As from Friday 29th November, children can write a letter to Father Christmas. 
There will be a Post Box by the office for children to post their letters; they will 
then receive a personal reply from Father Christmas and a chocolate coin. Letters will be sent to the 
North Pole as soon as the children post their letter. 

The cost of the letter will be £1.00 to be paid into the office. Please can you make sure that your child’s 
name and class is on the letter. 

Father Christmas has kindly allowed the proceeds from the letters to go towards new playground  
equipment. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

November  

 

Tuesday 19th……….Individual School Photos 

Monday 25th ……….Year 6 Height & Weight/Year 5 & 6 Sports Hall Athletics 

Tuesday 26th ………Year 5 Globe Theatre Trip 

Wednesday 27th …..Year 5 & 6 Sports Hall Athletics  

Friday 29th………….Mufti Day Donations of New or unwanted Gifts & 

                                  Flu Programme for Reception & Years 1,2,3,4,5 & 6 

December  

 

Friday 6th…………...Christmas Fair 3.30pm 

Wednesday 11th…...6pm Carol Concert at St Peters, Bishopsford Rd for Years 1,2 & 3 

Thursday 12th………6pm Carol Concert at St Peters, Bishopsford Rd for Years 4,5,& 6 

Friday 13th………….Christmas Jumper Day/Christmas Dinner Day 

Tuesday 17th………..Foundation Stage Christmas Concert at 2.30pm in School Hall 

Wednesday 18th……Christmas Class Parties 

Thursday 19th……….Break up at 2pm– there will be no Late Club today 

 

January 

 

Monday 6th ………..INSET day 

Tuesday 7th………..Back to school 

Thursday 16th ……..Year 5 & 6 Year 5 & 6 Sports Hall Athletics  

Monday 20th……….Dance Workshop for Year 4 & 5from 4-5.30pm at Carshalton Girls 
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